
North Turton Parish Council

Social Media Policy

All Parish Councillors considering using social media should treat it with caution. 

The Parish Clerk should be included in all emails and the Chairman consulted when councillors are considering contacting the public.

[bookmark: _GoBack]No email sent from one councillor to another should be passed into the public domain without consent; if in doubt the Chairman or Parish Clerk should be consulted.
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